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Good morning! 

 
Please pause for a moment of silence. 

 
Please stand for the pledge. 

 
 
 

● Lunch Menu: Hamburgers, Fries and Baked Beans. 
 

● Students – If you are having trouble finding a class, please have your schedule out 
and ask an adult that is standing along the hallway. We are all prepared to help 
anyone that needs help.  
 

● Also, students should not be dropped off at school before 7:00 each morning. It is 
the responsibility of the student to make sure your parents know this so other 
arrangements can be made, if needed. 
 

● If students who travel to the high school for 6th period have Athletic Bags, Equipment, or 
instruments, they should take these items at 7:45 to their 5th period classroom to stay for the 
day.  At the end of 5th period, students will take these items with them to get on the bus to go to 
the high school. 

 
● Please listen carefully to the following safety announcement: A fire can break out with 

little or no warning. Have a meeting location at school and at home that everyone will 
gather after a fire evacuation. A meeting location will help you quickly verify that everyone 
made it out safely. 
 

● Students, our cafeteria has a Share Cart available during lunch! 
If you have unopened fruit, vegetables, or drinks that you don't want, don't throw them 
away - place them on the Share Cart instead! This helps reduce waste and gives other 
students a chance to enjoy something extra.  Be kind, share what you don't need, and 
take what you'll eat! 
Look for the Share Cart in the cafeteria starting today! 

 
Happy BIrthday to Gabriella Quilbio, Justin Fletcher, & Belle Bain 

 



Thought of the day: 

“There is no elevator to success. You have to take the stairs.” 

Have a Fabulous Friday and remember, we are proud to be a Raider! 
 


